
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
14th November 2018 
 
Dear Parents/ Carers 
 

Barley Pendle Sculpture Trail 
 

During English lesson this half term, your son has been studying Macbeth. The 
students have been creating a short Macbeth production and as part of this the 
students will be filming one of the scenes at Barley Pendle Sculpture Trail.  
 
I appreciate this is short notice but the trip will take place tomorrow on Thursday 
15th November.  This will be during school hours and the visit includes transport and 
there is no cost involved.  
 
Please kindly return the attached slip to school by tomorrow Thursday 15th 
November 2018. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
N Woods 
 
Miss N Woods  
 
------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 
 

Barley Pendle Sculpture Trail - NWO 
 

 
Students Name: _______________________________________             
 
I do/ do not give consent for my child to go to Barley Pendle Sculpture trail. 
 
I confirm the medical information school holds remains current. 
 
 
Signed: _______________________________ Date: ______________ 
 
 
 
 
 
 


